Dear Parents and Guardians,
 
Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week will be held February 13th-19th, 2011.  Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week was initiated by the Canadian Home & School Federation back in 1988.  This was created to encourage parents and our community to recognize the contributions Teacher/ and School Staff make to our Children and their education.
 
Again this year RES’s Home and School will be holding a contest for all students.  They are to write a Story on “Why I Love my Teacher” or any Staff Member at our School.  Up for grabs this year are:  Books and the best stories may be posted on RES’s Website for all to see.  Please have your stories passed in by February 14th so we can announce our winners at the end of the week.
 
Let’s celebrate our Teachers and School Staff together and let them know they are appreciated.  Anyone who would like to bring in baked goods during this week for a treat for the staff can do so. 
 
RES’s Home and School will be holding a General Meeting on February 21st at 6:30pm.  The snow date for this will be February 22nd at 6:30pm.  Come on out with your ideas.
 

Rexton Elementary
Home and School Executive
 

